
Minutes of the Business Meeting of the
Patiala Medical College Alumni Association of North America

Saturday, June 30, 2012

The meeting was called to order at approximately 12:30 PM on Saturday June 30, 2012
by Executive Secretary Dr. Jagwinder Sraow.

1. Minutes of previous meeting of 2011 were unanimously approved.
2. 2011 Meeting Financial Report: Dr. Dhan Dev Kaushal presented the 2011

meeting financial report. The net profit for this meeting was $3200.00.
3. PMCAA financial report: Dr. Jagwinder Sraow provided the financial report of

the parent organization. Total of the checking account with M&I bank is
$27246.26 and with Morgan Stanley is $35188.58 The expense for filing annual
report was $25.00. The net total after is $62.496.53.

4. 2011 PMCAA Meeting: Dr. Rajinder Bhatti, the 2013 PMCAA
President, made a brief presentation about the 2013 meeting in Vancouver,
Canada.

5. Election of 2014 President: Dr. Narinder Singh proposed Dr. Bhupinder Saini’s
name for the President for 2014. No other name was porposed. Dr. Singh
seconded Dr. Bhatti. Dr. Bhupinder Saini was elected as 2014 President.

6. Patiala Health Foundation Update: Dr. Amrik S. Chattha updated the members
regarding the progress of Patiala Helath Foundation, a charitable sister
organization of the PMCAA.

8. Dr. Jagwinder Sraow apprised the attendees of the efforts of a PMCAA Mega
meeting being organized in December of 2015 in India.

9. Dr. K.D. Singh, Principal of Govt. Medical College, Patiala discussed the details
of the progress being made at Govt. Medical College, Patiala, Rajindra Hospital
as well as Patiala Health Foundation.

10. New Business: There was an extensive discussion regarding starting an annual
scholarship of $1000 by PMCAA to deserving academically bright student at
Govt. Medical College, Patiala. This idea was overwhelmingly approved by
members present. Dr. Birjinder Kochhar announced a parallel funding for another
scholarship of $1000 to a second student.

11. Adjournment: Upon approval by the members, the meeting was adjourned at
1:30 PM.

The next meeting will be held on Saturday during our next meeting of the PMCAA in
Vancouver Canada in 2013.


